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Winter Educational Meeting

Wednesday, March 8, 2006
8:45 AM - 4:00 PM

West Shore Country Club

Lunch/Program - $55.00

Registration begins at 8:00 AM

Coat & Tie

(Please call or email for directions - cpgcsa@comcast.net or 717- 279-0368)

Equipment For Sale

If you are interested in the following equipment,
please contact Eric Houck at West Chester Golf and
Country Club, 610-430-8306.

 1994 Cushman 2wd Groom Master, Toro style rake,
1800 hrs, needs hydraulic pump, $1000 or best
offer.

 1997 Ransome 728D 72'' Outfront, 28 hp kubota
engine, 1000 hrs, cracked drive housing, includes
coredestroyer, $2500 or best offer.

We will continue to advertise “used equipment” and
“equipment wanted” in each newsletter. If you have
anything that may be of interest, please contact Wanda to
place your ad FREE!!

2006 CPGCSA
Meeting Schedule

(Dates subject to change)

April 18 Manada Golf Course
Meeting with Keystone Association

May 16 Harrisburg North Golf Course

June 12 Waynesboro Country Club

July 18 Heidelberg Country Club

August Pilgrims Oak Golf Course
Meeting with PAGCS

September Lebanon Country Club
Golf Championship/Annual Meeting

October Ironwood Golf Course
President’s Message

Greetings to All:

The 4th Annual Central Penn Night was a wonderful evening. The
event was well attended as Greg Borzok received his deserving awards
for being honored as the David Rafferty Dedication, Service and Lead-
ership award winner. The super tandem of Jim MacLaren and Pete Ram-
sey gave a “ham and egg” performance as they co-emceed the evening.

Many thanks go out to those who organized and prepared this event.
It was a great opportunity to meet Greg’s family and friends; hear sto-
ries about his past travels and accomplishments; and to learn more about
him as a person. Who knew he went both ways??? But you had to be
there to know the real meaning behind this statement. So for Greg’s
sake, don’t jump to any conclusions! And so you’re not left out in the
dark, attend future Central Penn Nights. It is truly a very enjoyable time.

There are a few Central Penn items of business that needs our atten-
tion. First, if you haven’t given Wanda your e-mail address, please do so
as soon as possible. We would like to communicate as much as possible
via e-mail. It saves the Association money and saves on you having a
pile of paper lying around. Also, it saves a tree…and we are environ-
mental stewards. Second, you will be getting surveys to fill out. We are
looking for 100% participation! Our past has shown very little response
and doesn’t reflect accurate data. It is an invaluable tool for fellow Su-
perintendents to use when negotiating contracts. So please fill them out
and return them.

Our winter, or so called winter, will be winding down shortly and
we will be going out onto the course and doing all that fun stuff soon.
So enjoy the last few weeks of non-pressure life and r-e-l-a-x! See ya at
the next C.P.G.C.S.A. meeting.

Faron Stoops

Membership News
The following individuals have applied for member-

ship into our association. If there are no written objec-
tions within the next seven days, they will be accepted
into CPGCSA at the next meeting.

Shaun A. Henry.............................. Class AF
Golf Property Analysts

Dan Kury...........................................Class A
Heritage Hills Property Management

If you know of anyone who is interested in
membership into the association, please have them
contact Terry Bennett, 717-770-4725.
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Winter Educational Meeting - Reservation Form

Name: ____________________________ Course/Company: ____________________________
E-Mail:____________________________________
Guest: ____________________________ Course/Company:____________________________

_____ Program/Lunch $55.00

Deadline: March 2, 2006 Checks Payable To: CPGCSA
Mail To: Wanda S. Fry, P. O. Box 1420, Lebanon, PA 17042

Winter Educational Meeting Agenda

8:00 – 8:45 Registration – Continental Breakfast

8:45 – 8:50 Welcome and Acknowledgements
Mr. John Colo, Country Club of York

8:50 – 9:00 State of the Association
Mr. Faron Stoops, Waynesboro Country Club
717-762-6370……….fstoops@comcast.net

9:00 – 9:40 The Good, The Bad, The Ugly….Lessons Learned!
Mr. Keith Happ, CGCS, USGA Green Section
412-215-7848……….khapp@usga.org

.
9:40 – 10:25 The Garden Medley, Care of Annuals and Perennials

Mark Schuch, Stauffers of Kissel Hill
717-657-1760

10:25 – 10:40 Break

10:40 – 11:20 What’s your Brand? Tips for Managing Your Future
Mr. Mark DelSantro, CGCS, Syngenta
724-433-8332……….mark.delsantro@syngenta.com

11:20 – 12:00 Open Waterways…How to Improve
Mr. Mark Gutshall, Land Studies, Inc.
717-627-4440……….mark@landstudies.com

12:00 – 1:00 Lunch

1:00 - 1:40 Another Career Opportunity
Mr. Bill Wall, Deer Valley Golf Course
717-648-1717……….bwallgcbwall@yahoo.com

1:40 – 2:00 Class A Update, Chapter Delegate Information
John Colo, Country Club of York
717-846-9522……….jcolo@ccyork.org

2:00 – 2:15 Break

2:15 - 3:00 Grey Leaf Spot Research…Why Use Power Point?
Steve Langois, Agronomist, Rutgers University
856-218-8376……….stevenlanglois@hotmail.com

3:00 - 3:45 Common Mistakes in Modern Turfgrass Management
Carmen Magro, CGCS, Penn State University
814-360-8259……….cmagro@psu.edu

3:45 PM Credits, Thanks and Adjournment
Mr. John Colo, Country Club of York

Pesticide credits and CEU’s will be available


